
April 12, 2017 

New Appointments: 

 Fr. Fidelis Nwankwo, C.S.Sp. was appointed Parochial Administrator of St. Philip Neri Parish while 

maintaining his assignment as Chaplain at Jackson Memorial Hospital effective April 1, 2017. 

 Fr. Raúl Angulo will retire from his duties as Pastor at Mother of Christ effective June 30, 2017. 

Easter Vigil: 

All Pastors please send the Confirmation Register of the persons confirmed at the Easter Vigil, Satur-
day, April 15, 2017 to Mayra Rossell in the Chancellors Office by fax at 305-754-1897 or mros-

sell@theadom.org.  

March Mass Census: 

To all Pastors - The deadline to return the count electronically of the March Mass Census is Monday, 
April 24, 2017. If your staff person responsible for uploading data is not familiar with the process, 
the staff may contact Mayra Rossell in the Chancellors Office by calling 305-762-1220 or email 

mrossell@theadom.org. 

Requiescat  in  Pace: 

†  Sister Mary Agatha Cleare, who ministered as principal and teacher of St. Mary Cathedral School, 

passed away March 23, 2017. 

Your Donations at Work: 

CLICK HERE to read the letter sent by Most Rev. Timothy Broglio, Archbishop for the Military Services, 
USA to Most. Rev. Archbishop Thomas Wenski thanking the Archdiocese of Miami for the donations 
received to help support the over 300,000 Catholics between the ages of 18-29 on active duty that 

the Archdiocese for the Military Services oversees.  

Retrouvaille Weekend for Couples: 

June 23-25, 2017 at Grand Palms Hotel, Pembroke Pines, FL.  

Retrouvaille Retreat for couples who are facing challenges in their marriage. For more information 

call 800-470-2230 or email Retrouvaille.sf@gmail.com or visit www.helpourmarriage.com  
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 Follow the Archdiocese of Miami on Social Media: 

Please include in your Parish Bulletin 

Facebook: @ArchdioceseofMiami | Twitter: @CatholicMiami | Instagram: @CatholicMiami 

Upcoming Event:  

Parish Bulletin Coordinators, please run the following announcement for the next three weeks in your 

parish bulletin. 
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Neophyte Mass: 

Saturday, May 6, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. at St. Mary Cathedral  

All newly baptized adults and children of catechetical age and their families are warmly invited to at-

tend Mass with Archbishop Thomas Wenski for the Neophyte Mass at St. Mary Cathedral.    

Come join with new Catholics from throughout the Archdiocese of Miami and celebrate the joy of your 

new life in Christ. Reception to follow.   

Rite of Reception: 

Sunday, May 21, 2017 at 3 p.m. at St. Mary Cathedral 

Parish DREs/PCLs and RCIA Directors are invited to register any Candidates who are in need of the 

sacraments of First Communion and Confirmation or just Confirmation at the following link: CLICK HERE  

For more information, contact Mary Ann Wiesinger at 305-762-1128 or  mwiesinger@theadom.org. 

World Youth Day 2019: 

The journey to World Youth Day 2019 in Panama has begun. All interested in journeying to Panama 
with the Office of Youth and Young Adults Ministry are invited to attend an information session on one 

of the following dates: 

 Wednesday, April 19 at 7 p.m. (Archdiocese of Miami Pastoral Center) 

 Sunday, April 23 at 1 p.m. (Archdiocese of Miami Pastoral Center) 

Encuentros Juveniles: 

The next Encuentros Juveniles retreat for girls will be offered April 28-30 at the Youth Center. All girls 
between the ages of 16 and 24 are invited to attend. Contact Encuentros Juveniles at 305-762-1192 

for more information or to register. 

Upcoming Event:  
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2017 Annual Respect Life State Conference: For the Least of Them 

“The highest form of worship is to find the least among you and treat them like Jesus.”  Saint Mother 

Teresa of Calcutta      

Oct. 20-21, 2017 at the Bonaventure Convention Center in Weston, FL.       

For more information call 954-981-2922. 

Living in the Light of Truth – A Life Issues Seminar:   

Seeking Catholic answers to today’s tough ethical questions?  

Join us for a powerful and enlightening seminar and discover the beauty of God’s design for life, love 

and family.   

Saturday, April 29, 9 a.m. – 1p.m. at St. Boniface Church, Pembroke Pines (Spanish) or Saturday, June 

24, 9 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. at St. Vincent Church in Margate (English).   

For more information call 954-981-2922. 

Project Joseph Workshop:  

Men Serving their Brothers. A men-mentoring-men program for new and expectant fathers. To reserve 

your spot call Brother Bernardo D’Carmine, FFV at 786-201-1357. 


